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Att. Billie Blanchard, CPUC
Lynda Kastoll, BLM

Dear Ms. Blanchard & Ms. Kastoll,

in response to your notice regarding an additional EIR/ EIS Alternative to the
Proposed Sunrise Powerlink Praject, we have the following comments.

Firstly we are property owners in the San Felipe Valley which is currently under
consideration as an alternate route for the Powerlink. We have previousty
objected to this alternate route for a variety of reasons, among them
disturbing the pristine nature of the valtey, intruding on and degrading
environmentally protected lands held by the Dept. of Fish & Game and the
BLM, and traveling directly through our property which would render it
worthless, not to mention a potential health hazard.

With that in mind, and after study of the proposed alternative of this notice,

we whole heartily support a route south of the 1-8 Freeway. This makes a lot of

sense for a lot of reasons, among them:

1. It would have the least impact on existing private lands and homes

7. Meet State and Federal agencies needs for protection of forest, wilderness
and environmentally sensitive areas.

3. Utilize existing easements and structures for powerline construction.

4. Reduce engineering and construction costs, which ultimately get passed on
to the SDG&E customer.

We hope you will seriousty consider the benefits of using this alternate route.

Sincerely, j;.
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